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Greenville Public School District  

Child Nutrition Department  

412 So. Main Street 

Greenville, MS  38702 

662.334.2850 Phone 662.334.3689 Fax 

   

Dear Parent or Guardian:   
  

We are pleased to inform you that the Greenville Public School District will be implementing a new option available to 

schools participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs, called the Community Eligibility 

Program (CEP), for the 2025-2026 school year. 

  

What does this mean for you and your child(ren) attending the Greenville Public School District?  

  

Great news for you and your children! All enrolled students of the Greenville Public School District are eligible to 

receive a healthy breakfast and lunch each day at no charge for the 2023-2024 school year. No further action is 

required of you. Your child(ren) can participate in the meal programs without having to pay a fee or complete an 

application. 

  

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us at: 

 

Greenville Public School District  

Child Nutrition Department  

412 So. Main Street 

Greenville, MS  38702 

662.334.2850 Phone 662.334.3689 Fax 

   

Sincerely, 

Patricia Allen 
Patricia Allen,  

Child Nutrition Director 

 

In accordance with Federal Law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

  

To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 

20250-9410 or call toll-free (866) 632-9992 (Voice).  Individuals who are hearing impaired or have speech disabilities may contact 

USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339, or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish).   USDA is an equal opportunity provider and 

employer. 
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